OPERATIONS MANAGER - STATUS REPORT
October 12, 2023

Treatment Plants

The treatment plants continue to meet constituent discharge requirements on a
routine basis. There have been no discharge violations due to Equipment Failure.

Collection System

Crews are continuing with regular operations, daily inspections of District lift
stations, issuance of correction notices for repairs on private laterals, and
inspections on all repairs. Throughout the month, collection staff inspected
waterways and the district effluent outfall line after all rain events.

For September the district hydraulically cleaned 8439 feet of line and raised 12
manholes in assessment districts 11,12.

Regulatory Compliance: District is maintaining a >90% compliance currently
through the 2023 calendar year...i.e., < 2 SSO’s, RWQCB Plant Discharge
Requirements.

Facilities & Infrastructure PowerPoint presentation
There have been no discharge violations due to Equipment Failure.

Talking Points (this is for anything you want to discuss about the plants or crews)

e Construction continues on the plant upgrade as scheduled the protective
coating has been applied to the sweep arm, skimmer arm, and bridge of the
Primary Clarifier. The old damaged asphalt has been removed and the
ground is being prepped for the new asphalt to be installed in the coming
week.

e Concrete Bollards have been installed to protect electical panels and the
new generator at H.C. Our Maintenance crew made a critical repair last
week on the erosion of the driveway near the trailer at H.C. making it
possible for the asphalt crew to continue their contracted work unimpeded.

e The new screw presses have been mounted on their concrete pedestals in
the new Press building. The conveyor system and pumps are in the finishing
stages assembly and are being mounted this week, the piping for the pumps
is partially assembled and should be completed soon as well.



